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From: Alison Watson

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 11:08 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories: -

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I would like to express my opposition to building a stadium on Macquarie Point. This area is a backdrop to our historic
port area with it's height, It is in an area which is in view from the riverfront , which needs either parkland with the
cenotaph and/or an iconic beautiful building. A stadium there is not acceptable to me.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Alison Watson





